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Upcoming Meetings
& Events

• Friday, December 9 at 7 PM!
In-person general meeting
The Gary Memorial Auction
No online meeting for 
December!

• Wednesday, December 21
Online board meeting

• Friday, January 13
In-person and online general 
meeting
Speaker: Matthew M. on Buffalo 
Nickels

• Wednesday, January 18
Online board meeting

Cupertino Coin Club will have 
their general meetings online 
over Zoom and in person at St. 
Joseph’s Church of Cupertino, 
located at 10110 N De Anza Blvd 
in Cupertino. Most meetings 
start at 7:30 pm. Meetings 
feature an auction, show & tell, 
and drawings plus a speaker or 
presentation. 

Guests & youth are 
welcome!!

It’s Our Holiday Party!
by: Suzy Tr.

     Join us for our Holiday Celebration this Friday! Bring a delicious 
baked good to share with your fellow members and guests. 
Please bring guests! We will be starting our meeting 30 minutes 
early at 7:00 pm to give enough time for eating, socializing, and 
our program, the First Annual Gary L. Acquistapace Memorial 
Donation Fundraising Auction. COVID has been unkind to our 
club’s finances. Without coin shows these past two years, the club 
requires funds and hopes to raise some with generous donations 
to the club which will be auctioned off at the meeting. Some of 
the auction items can be found at https://mikewagner3.wixsite.
com/2022auction. You’ll have to attend to see the full array of 
wonderful items. Bring your wallet with cash or check. No credit 
card or electronic payment will be accepted. Please support your 
club by donating to the auction and purchasing auction items. 
Your generosity is much appreciated! 
     We will also be holding the regular drawings: attendance 
drawing, birthday drawing, monthly prize drawing, and youth 
drawing. There will be no regular auction or show & tell. We look 
forward to seeing you, and sharing holiday desserts at this warm 
holiday celebration full of comradery on Friday, December 9th, 
starting at 7:00 pm. Don’t forget to bring a dessert to share. Thank 
you!

Remember attendees: Masks are required for unvaccinated 
members and strongly encouraged for vaccinated members.



Prices from
December 5, 2022

Gold: $1765.90/troy ounce
Silver: $22.43/troy ounce
Platinum: $1003.00/troy ounce
Palladium: $1812.00/troy ounce
Copper: $3.7568/pound
Australian dollar=US$0.6710
Canadian dollar=US$0.7360
British pound=US$1.2203
Euro=US$1.0504
Swiss franc=US$1.0606
100 Japanese yen=US$0.73
10 Mexican pesos=US$0.506

UPCOMING SHOWS!

• Visalia Coin Show
Friday, December 9  10-6
Saturday, December 10  10-6
Visalia Memorial Building
Memorial Hall
609 W Center Ave., Visalia
$4; $2 with email registration
• SF International Numismatic 
Bourse
Saturday, December 10  10-5
South SF Conference Center
255 S Airport Blvd., SSF
$8; $6 with coupon 
• East Bay/Concord Coin Show
Friday, January 13  10-6
Saturday,  14  10-5
Clarion Hotel
1050 Burnett Ave., Concord
$4; $3 with coupon

A Note About the Dessert You Are Bringing
    We will have a table set aside for all the desserts everyone is 
bringing. We do ask that you include a little note card with your 
item that lists any allergens that could be in the dessert. We have 
some members with nut allergies and there are probably other 
allergies that members have, so please indicate if your dessert 
has ingredients that could trigger an allergic reaction.

CCC Members Attend Joint Christmas Party
by: Suzy Tr.

     On Saturday, December 3, 2022, ten CCC members drove up 
to Vallejo on a rainy day to attend Fairfield Coin Club & Vallejo 
Numismatic Society’s Annual Joint Christmas Party at the 
Vallejo Naval & Historical Museum. The 10 members included 
club President Gran G, Vice President Suzy T, Board Director 
Don P, club members Steve T, Bill H, David G, Michael S Turrini, 
Don P, Scott Griffin, and Dan Sh. Gran G (GIV) was awarded the 
Gordon R Donnell Award by the Northern California Numismatic 
Association (NCNA). The Trigonis Family was awarded the 
Presidential Commendation from the California State Numismatic 
Association (CSNA). Everyone had a wonderful time socializing, 
eating delicious food, and winning nice prizes. We look forward 
to attending again next year.

Happy Birthday!
     Happy birthday cheers go to our December birthday members. 
Happy Birthday, John C., Martha D., Dorothy G-C., Ari J., Aidan L., 
John M., Steve Tr., Martha C., and King Lyle Okamoto!!!

Sending Everyone Some Holiday Cheer! 
Hope your Holidays are Merry & Bright!

From: Your Editor
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Notes from the Board Meeting on November 16, 2022
by: Allison P.

President: Gran G. V
VP: Suzy Tr.
Youth President: Matthew W.
Corresponding Sec: Al Lo
Board Members: Joe M., Mike 
W., Alex Tr.
Coin Press Editor: Allison P.

• We met over Zoom.

• President Gran G. called the 
meeting to order at 7:36 pm.

• Recording Secretary Lyle 
Okamoto submitted a virtual 
report that nothing was new.

• Corresponding Secretary Al 
Lo had lots of mail. There were 
the usual club newsletters. The 
insurance bill arrived, but Gran 
said it had already been paid. 
Our ANA membership is due. 
We should have a smaller bill 
because we have members that 
give us a discount on the bill. 
It was discussed who is also an 
ANA member.

• Gran showed Treasurer Emile 
M.’s treasurer reports.

• Program Chair Suzy Tr. 
reports December is the Gary  
_ Memorial Auction. Everyone 
should bring a dessert. The 
event starts at 7 pm. Logistics 
of the December auction were 
discussed. January will be 

Matthew M. on Buffalo Nickels.

• Membership Chair Al Lo had 
nothing new. Suzy asked Al for a 
list of dues owers so if he is not 
at a meeting, others can ask for 
their dues.

• Coin Press Editor Allison 
Paker asked for anything for the 
newsletter to be received by 
December 4.

• Webmaster Suzy Tr. linked the 
bourse app and the redacted 
newsletter.

• Facebook Suzy Tr. posted 
pictures from the banquet, 
youth night, and the Boy Scouts 
Workshop. Our show is listed as 
an event.

• Youth- Suzy reported 
there were two youth at the 
November meeting.

• Banquet Chair Suzy is trying to 
set up a survey to get feedback 
on what people may want at 
upcoming banquets. An idea 
was raised where people could 
bring their own food. It was 
discussed.

• Old Business- a) Advertising 
for the show was discussed. b) 
Suzy brought up finding a place 
to get more trophies for club 

presenters.

• New Business- It was 
suggested to have our board 
meeting on a different day of 
the week. Other days were 
discussed.

• Gran called for a motion to 
adjourn. Joe made a motion 
which Suzy seconded. Meeting 
adjourned at 8:52 pm.



Left: CCC Members attending the 
Christmas Party in Vallejo

Below: CCC Members at their table 
with other guests of the party

Above: CSNA Presidential 
Commendation Recipients

Right: Gordon R Donnell Award 
Recipients from NCNA


